
1. This addendum follows the Invitation for Bids for the 
above project that appeared in the United Nations 
Development Business Online Ref. AfDB572-06/17 
on 8 June 2017, on the African Development Bank 
Group’s Internet Website on 8th June, 2017, in the 
New Vision Newspaper on 15th June, 2017 and the 
East African Newspaper on 17-23 June 2017.

2. The Government of the Republic of Uganda has 
received a loan from the African Development Bank 
(AfDB) and African Development Fund (ADF) towards 
the cost of Multinational Uganda/Rwanda: Busega – 
Mpigi and Kagitumba – Kayonza – Rusumo Roads 
Project. It is intended that part of the proceeds of the 
loan will be applied to eligible payments under the 
contract for the construction of Busega – Mpigi 
Expressway (23.7Km).

3. The Uganda National Roads Authority (UNRA) now 
invites sealed Bids from Bidders for the construction 
up to completion of civil works for Busega – Mpigi 
Expressway (23.7Km) hereinafter called “the Works”. 
The works will comprise construction of a new four 
– lane express highway on a new alignment with four 
grade-separated interchanges, associated drainage 
and ancillary works as well as implementation of 
environmental and social mitigation measures.

4. Interested Bidders may obtain further information 
from and inspect the bidding documents at the 
offices of the Uganda National Roads Authority at the 
address in (8) below.

5. A complete set of Bidding documents may be 
purchased by interested bidders upon submission of 
a written application to Uganda National Roads 
Authority, and upon payment of a non-refundable fee 
of UGX 370,000 (Ugandan Shillings Three Hundred 
Seventy Thousand only) or US 100 (United States 
Dollars One Hundred, only) or its equivalent in a 
freely convertible currency. 

6. The provisions in the Instructions to Bidders and the 
General Conditions of Contract are the Provisions of 
the African Development Bank Standard Bidding 
Document for Procurement of Works.

7. Bids must be delivered to the address in (8) below on 
or before 11:00 am on 31 August, 2017 and must be 
accompanied by a Bid Security of UGX 
20,000,000,000 (Uganda Shillings Twenty Billion) 
Or USD 5,500,000 (United States Dollars Five 
Million Five Hundred Thousand Only).

8. Bids shall be opened in the presence of the bidders’ 
representatives who may choose to attend at 11:30 
am on 31 August, 2017 at the address below,

 Head, Procurement and Disposal Unit 
 Uganda National Roads Authority 
 Plot 3-5 New Port Bell Road 
 UAP Nakawa Business Park
 P.O. Box 28487, Block D First Floor, 
 PDU Boardroom
 Kampala, Uganda
 Tel: +256 312 233100/414 318000 
 Fax: +256 414 232807/347616 
 Email: procurement@unra.go.ug

Plot 3-5 New Port Bell Road, UAP Business Park, Nakawa
P.O. Box 28487,  Kampala Uganda


